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Stamford Bridge Cricket Club recognises the need to ensure the welfare and safety of all young 
people in cricket. As part of our commitment to ensure the safety of young people we will not 
permit photographs or video images of young people to be taken or used without the consent of 
the parent/carers and the young person.  
 
Stamford Bridge Cricket Club will follow the guidance for the use of images of young people, as 
detailed within the ECB Welfare of Young People Policy. 
 
Stamford Bridge Cricket Club will take steps to ensure these images are used solely for the 
purposes they are intended, which is the promotion and celebration of the activities of Stamford 
Bridge Cricket Club. 
 
If you become aware that these images are being used inappropriately, you should inform the 
Club Welfare Officer immediately. 
 
The information will be available on the club website: www.stamfordbridgecc.co.uk   
http://www.stamfordbridge.play-cricket.com or on http://play-cricket.com for the cricket 
season 2018. 
 
If at any time either the parent/carer or the young person wishes the data to be removed from the 
website, 7 days notice must be given to the Club Welfare Officer after which the data will be 
removed. 
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